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                                 UNITED STATES
                       SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
                             WASHINGTON, D.C. 20549

                                  FORM 10-Q/A
                               (Amendment No. 2)

                                   (Mark One)

[X] QUARTERLY REPORT PURSUANT TO SECTION 13 OR 15(d) OF THE SECURITIES EXCHANGE
                                  ACT OF 1934

                 FOR THE QUARTERLY PERIOD ENDED JUNE 30, 2008.

                                       OR

 [ ] TRANSITION REPORT UNDER SECTION 13 OR 15(d) OF THE SECURITIES EXCHANGE ACT
                                    OF 1934

                  FOR THE TRANSITION FROM         TO         .
                                          -------    --------

                        COMMISSION FILE NUMBER 000-33151

                   VOYAGER ENTERTAINMENT INTERNATIONAL, INC.
             ------------------------------------------------------
             (Exact Name of Registrant as Specified in its Charter)

            Nevada                                              45-0420093
-------------------------------                             -------------------
(State or other jurisdiction of                              (I.R.S. Employer
incorporation or organization)                              Identification No.)

4483 West Reno Avenue, Las Vegas, Nevada                           89119
----------------------------------------                         ----------
(Address of principal executive offices)                         (Zip code)

                   Issuer's telephone number: (702) 221-8070

Indicate by check mark whether the registrant (1) has filed all reports required
to be filed by Section 13 or 15(d) of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 during
the preceding 12 months (or for such shorter period that the registrant was
required to file such reports), and (2) has been subject to such filing
requirements for the past 90 days. Yes [X] No [ ]

Indicate by check mark whether the registrant is a large accelerated filer, an
accelerated filer, a non-accelerated filer, or a smaller reporting company. See
the definitions of "large accelerated filer," "accelerated filer" and "smaller
reporting company" in Rule 12b-2 of the Exchange Act.

Large accelerated filer [ ]                       Accelerated filer         [ ]

Non-accelerated filer   [ ]                       Smaller reporting company [X]
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Indicate by check mark whether the registrant is a shell company (as defined in
Rule 12b-2 of the Exchange Act). Yes [ ] No [X]

         APPLICABLE ONLY TO ISSUERS INVOLVED IN BANKRUPTCY PROCEEDINGS
                        DURING THE PRECEDING FIVE YEARS

Indicate by check mark whether the registrant filed all documents and reports
required to be filed by Section 12, 13 or 15(d) of the Exchange Act after the
distribution of securities under a plan confirmed by a court. Yes [ ] No [X]

                      APPLICABLE ONLY TO CORPORATE ISSUERS

State the number of shares outstanding of each of the issuer's classes of common
equity, as of the latest practicable date: As of August 11, 2008, there were
131,772,287 outstanding shares of the Registrant's Common Stock, $.001 par
value.

                                EXPLANATORY NOTE

The sole purpose of this amendment to our Form 10-Q for June 30, 2008 is to
remove the following paragraph from our 302 Certification:

    6. I have indicated in this report whether or not there were significant
changes in internal controls or in other factors that could significantly affect
internal controls subsequent to the date of our most recent evaluation,
including any corrective actions with regard to significant deficiencies and
material weaknesses.

Additionally, we have updated our 302 and 906 Certifications for this amended
filing.
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